
Thinking of leading a short-term
study away program

Learn more at these events:

Annual Study Away Fair
Wednesday, September 12, 2012

11 a.m. - 2 p.m. in the PSU Atrium
Meet program providers and fellow faculty members who
are leading short-term programs. Please encourage your
students to attend, as well!

Study Away Fall Faculty Luncheon:
“Maximizing Cultural Awareness in
Short-Term Study Away Programs”

Thursday, September 13, 2012
12:30 - 2 p.m. in PSU 317
Did you know that over half of Missouri State’s study away
students choose short-term faculty-led programs? Faculty
program directors can help students utilize study away
experiences to develop cultural competence; acquire
language skills; and enhance their academic, career and
personal growth. This interactive workshop will provide you
with resources to maximize cultural awareness through
short-term programs. Join Study Away Director Elizabeth
Strong and Study Away Advisor Miko McFarland as they
present a toolbox of activities that can be used from
Barcelona to Beijing! RSVP by Monday, September 10 to
836-6363 or studyaway@missouristate.edu

Take note of these important dates:

Proposal Submission Deadlines
for Short-term Faculty-led Programs:

Spring Break 2013 - Friday, August 31, 2012;
Summer Intersession, Summer Session &
Fall Intersession 2013 - Monday, October 1, 2012
Find information on proposal preparation, samples of
approved proposals, and other faculty resources at
http://international.missouristate.edu/studyaway/73013.htm.

Study Away Exploratory Travel Funds
Apply by 5 p.m. Friday, October 5, 2012

Exploratory travel aids faculty in developing
quality short-term programs that enhance stu-
dents’ cultural competence and prepare them
for success in a global society. Exploratory
travel also ensures faculty preparedness in
safety measures for future short-term pro-
grams. With these aims in mind, the Office of

the Provost is expected to make available up to $10,000 in
exploratory travel funds this year. Awards will be announced
by October 22. Download the Application Packet at
http://international.missouristate.edu/studyaway/73013.htm.

Award for Excellence in Study Away Programming
Nominations due by Friday, December 7, 2012

Do you know an MSU faculty member who
has demonstrated excellence in developing
and leading a short-term study away pro-
gram? Download the Nomination Packet at
http://international.missouristate.edu/study-

away/73013.htm. The award will be presented at the All
Faculty Recognition Reception on May 6, 2013. The recipient
also will receive $1,500 in professional development funds!
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